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Are Pad Fitting Kits important?

Yes. 

The spring tension decreases with age during its service life. This will lead to noise or 

uneven and excessive wear on the brake pads.

This could lead to the discs being damaged and could lead to unbalanced brake 

performance and reduced brake stability, thus affecting the safety of the vehicle.

TRW‘s recommendation:

It is highly recommended to install new pad fitting kits (PFK’s) every time you change the 

brake pads to ensure performance, occupant safety and guarantees the highest repair 

quality.
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